
CELEBRATING 30 YEARS OF THE
INBEV-BAILLET LATOUR FUND

The InBev-Baillet Latour Fund celebrated its 30th anniversary on June 17th, in the presence of many of its
friends and partners, including the International Polar Foundation.

The InBev-Baillet Latour Fund is a sponsor of the Princess Elisabeth Station in many respects. It provides
scientific equipment and support to the Station and finances the InBev-Baillet Latour Antarctica Fellowship
Award. This grant is awarded each year to a doctoral or post-doctoral researcher, regardless of nationality,
who is enrolled at a Belgian University or a Federal research institute and whose research requires
conducting field activities at the Princess Elisabeth Station or in its vicinity.

The InBev-Baillet Latour Fund has also financed a scientific movie about the Princess Elisabeth station
which is entitled "Building the Future".

http://www.fondsbailletlatour.com/

